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Staff Senate Grievance Committee 

December 12, 2023, Meeting Report 

 

 

No grievances were received since our last Full Staff Senate meeting.   
The committee met on Monday, December 11, 2023, to discuss and 
review the updated Staff Grievance Policy.  Staff Senator Tessa 
McGilbra, who chairs the PED committee, reviewed the updated 
policy with us and let us know changes between the current policy 
and the previous policy.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Theora Hudson 

Theora Hudson 

 

 


